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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Fergus O’Dowd 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
Date: 10/03/2021 
 
PQ 9642/21 (227) - To ask the Minister for Health the number of mop-up clinics that have been set 
up to date by county; the number of mop-up clinics that are still awaiting to be set up by county; 
and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy O’Dowd,  
 
Thank you for your representation. The community teams responsible for rolling out the 
vaccinations to long term care facilities and residential care are providing mop up clinics for those 
residents that have been unable to receive the vaccine.  These clinics would not be established by 
county rather managed within the community.  
 
There are 37 HSE vaccination clinics at various locations across the country to administer COVID-19 
vaccines. There is at least one vaccination clinic in every county to support the vaccination of the 
general population in a safe and efficient manner.  
 
I trust this answers your question to your satisfaction. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
________________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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